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June 22, 2015 
 
Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board 
Board of Supervisors 
1 Dr. Carlton B Goodlett Place, Room 244 
San Francisco, CA  94102-4689 
 
Dear Ms. Calvillo: 
 
Attached please find an original and one copy of a proposed resolution for Board of 
Supervisors approval, which is intended to retroactively authorize the San Francisco 
Department of Public Health to enter into a 6-month agreement with the California 
Department of Health Care Services to receive federal reimbursement for eligible children 
enrolled in the Healthy Kids insurance program.  
 
The following is a list of accompanying documents: 

 Memo which provides background information on contract 

 Resolution retroactively authorizing San Francisco Department of Public Health to 
enter in a 6-month contract agreement with State of California Department of Health 
Care Services for the term of January 1, 2015 through June 30, 2015 in the amount 
of no more than $397,405.00 

 Proposed contract between California Department of Health Care Services and San 
Francisco Department of Public Health 
 

The following person may be contacted regarding this matter:   
 
Stella Cao, Director of Managed Care at 415-759-2302 or Kathleen Abanilla, Health 
Program Planner 415–759–2309.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 

Barbara A. Garcia, MPA 
Director of Health 


